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Townsend, Erle

From: Ethan Edwards <doublee735@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 4:25 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

My name is Ethan Edwards, and I strongly oppose the proposed rule that would mandate sales of electric 
vehicles in Maine. 
 
 

This is america. Land of the free, home of the Brave. We have the freedom to choose the vehicle we drive and 
the home we purchase and the occupation we choose. This is absolutely absurd to even consider.  
 
 

Best,  
 
 

Ethan Edwards 


